
Summary of Notes of 52nd Ventilation Installations Liaison Group Meeting 

(held on 28.06.2017) 

 

1. 

 

Electrical Interlock and VAC Control System for Licensed Food Premises 

 

The Sub-working Group (SWG) had finalized the proposal on Electrical 

Interlock and VAC Control System, which was being reviewed by Ventilation 

Division (VD) and Regional Offices of FSD. Upon incorporation of all 

comments, the document would be submitted to members of the VILG for 

comment. 

 

2. 

 

Use of Pre-insulated Panels for the Construction of Air Ducts in 

Mechanical Ventilating System 

 

The Chairman advised that a submission on pre-insulated panel for air ducts 

was received in April 2017 and being processed by VD. 

 

3. 

 

Protection requirements against fire and smoke in protected areas 

 

The Chairman reported that VD had several discussions with HKRVCA on the 

requirements under Part XI, Clause 5.3 of FSD Circular Letter No. 4/96 based 

on some case studies provided by HKRVCA. VD would review the cases and 

advise members of the VILG on their findings. 

 

 

 


